
Addressee: Member states
Paragraph #58 Session #20 (2021) 

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the recent decision to establish an Ibero-
American Institute of Indigenous Languages, with the support of the Fund for the
Development of the Indigenous Peoples of Latin America and the Caribbean and
member States of the region, within the framework of the XXVII Ibero-American
Summit of Heads of State and Government held in Soldeu, Andorra, in April 2021,
and encourages other regions to follow this initiative.

Area of Work
International Decade of Indigenous Languages (2022-2032)


